September 21, 2012
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy 

Docket U-111465 
Dear Mr. Danner:  

On September 20, 2012, Public Counsel filed a Motion to Extend Discovery to Reflect New Hearing Date in the above-referenced docket.  Commission Staff does not oppose the motion.  
Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. FASSIO
Assistant Attorney General 
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